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April 1,2014

Mr. Kevin Hendrick
Principal

Northeast High School
5500 16™ Street North
St. Petersburg, FL 33703

Dear Mr. Hendrick,

Congratulations! The National Academy Foundation is pleased to let you know that your
Academy of Finance has met the criteria for maintaining Distinguished Academy status for the
2013-14 academic year. Please share this exciting news with your advisory board, district
leaders, and students.

Your academy is one of four academies to qualify as Distinguished for a second three-year cycle
by demonstrating continued high fidelity to the NAF model. This accomplishment is significant!

We encourage you to review your Academy Assessment scores from last year and develop an
action plan for the coming year to improve areas with the lowest scores.

Please accept my gratitude for your leadership in our network and my appreciation of your
commitment to meeting the national standards of excellence that lead to student success.
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